Tri-Township Park District
Commissioners Meeting

March 24, 2001

Meeting was called to order at 9:00 am by President Simpson.

Present were Commissioners Beck, Simpson, Wise, and Woodring. Also present were
Directors Greenfield and Fuesting and bookkeeper Roady. Absent were Commissioners

Jarman (out of town), Kniser (working) and Patterson.

A variety of communications were noted by Greenfield and are all on file for further
review.

It was noted that we will not be able to get the Cobra Helicopter for a park display as
expected.

A new employee package as presented by Greenfield was accepted. (Beck, Woodring 4-
0)

Greenfield is to obtain further price information on some playground equipment. (Beck,
Wise 4-0)

Beck presented an estimation of the cost for football equipment for our new football
program. It was decided to proceed with the purchase for a total cost of about $50,000.
(Beck, Wise 4-0)

It was also decided to purchase new restroom facilities and needed wiring for the park
from Grant #2 funds for $55,000. (Beck, Wise 4-0)

Meeting was adjourned at 10:20. (Woodring, Beck 4-0)




